

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Tuesday 5th May

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

First Holy Communion

I would like to thank Father Michael, the Catechists, families and of course the children for a wonderful First Holy Communion celebration on Saturday. The children looked fabulous and all our guests were very respectful and reverent. I would also like to publically thank all the staff who turned out in huge numbers to support the children. Well done everyone, a fantastic day.

Sponsored Walk/Friends

Thank you to everyone who attended the sponsored walk last Sunday. Fortunately the weather was kind to us and we had a lovely walk around the water park. If there is any outstanding sponsor money, please send into school as soon as possible. The next event is the summer BBQ/World Food Event on Friday June 19th. So far we have BBQ, Indian, Portuguese, Irish and food from the Philippines. If you can prepare food from another culture and are happy to help please see me or email the Friends on sthughfriends@gmail.com. In addition the Friends now have a blog page on the website with up to date information and the next meeting will be a coffee afternoon at 2pm on Wednesday 10th June in school.

Church May Procession

On Sunday we will join other Parishes in the area for a May Procession. We will meet in the playground of English Martyrs School at 1.30pm, ready to begin at 2.30pm and it will finish at the Parish Centre of Our Ladies and English Martyrs where light refreshments will be served. If you would like to attend please meet us at English Martyrs and can I please request the children wear school uniform. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





